
It is time to start thinking about Camp Kintail. If you have 
children (or grandchildren) who may be interested in attending 
camp, the Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee 
is there to help with financial assistance. Please speak to any 
member of the committee. 
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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome, Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Responsive Call to Worship:                                
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                     The Lord’s Prayer
Children’s Time:                       Paul and Silas in Jail (Acts16: 16-40)                                                         
Children’s Music:                             
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Reading:                                            John 10: 25-30 (NIV)
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Closing Hymn:                                    “He leadeth me” (DB 650, 1-3)                            
Benedication and verbal amen                                Forward in Faith:

The Announcements
Happy Mother’s Day! We hope each and everyone of you takes 
the time to appreciate the mothers in your lives or takes a moment 
to remember the mothers we have lost. All hold a special place in 
our hearts. Please join us downstairs following the service for a 
time of refreshment and fellowship.
Please set aside time in your day this week for our two Prayer 
Slots; Tuesday at 7 p.m. and Wednesday at 10 a.m. If you wish to 
have the list of those we pray for please see Dawn Erison.
The Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee 
has a meeting on Wednesday, May 14 at 12:30 p.m.
Trinity Group is meeting on Wednesday, May 14 at 2 p.m. 
(please note the change in day) with a special guest speaker 
coming to give information about WMS (Women’s Missionary 
Society). Roll call will be to bring a photo of your Grandmother. 
We will be doing the worship service at Rockwood Terrace on 
Thursday, May 15 at 2 p.m. Please join us.
Don’t forget to sign up for Kirk in the Cedars at Camp Kintail on 
Sunday, June 22. We will be taking a bus to the camp. The bus will 
leave the Credit Union parking lot at 2:15 p.m. and people will be 
asked to donate for the cost of the bus. The service will begin at 4 
p.m. and will be followec by a meal in the main hall. The meal will 
be donation only as well. 
The Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee is 
planning a fundraiser luncheon on May 25 after the service. 
Proceeds will go to assist children and young people from our 
church who want to attend Camp Kintail this summer.  Thank you 
for your support.  
There will be a Messy Church event at Camp Kintail - “Wild about 
Woods” - on Saturday, May 24. The day will include stories, high 
ropes, rock climbing, singing, archery, crafts, hiking, a 100 foot 
slide, campfire on the beach, a dellicous lunch and much more. 
Cost is $15/person to a maximum of $60/family. For more 
informat ion or to register, contact Brenda Calder at 
bcalder053@gmail.com or 519-323-7037. 

Sunday,  
May 11, 2025

Listen, 
Believe, 

Follow
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